
                                                                      HB1171 

 

February 18, 2022 

 

Dear House HGO Committee Members, 

I am against changing the Maryland Constitution to allow that “…every person…has the fundamental 

right to reproductive liberty…which includes the right…to end their pregnancy.” 

Setting aside the moral issues involved in this proposal, such a change to our State Constitution would 

affect the liberties of countless doctors, nurses, and Maryland taxpayers, who do not wish to support 

abortion. 

I hope that you will consider the rights of all of your constituents, and vote against HB1171. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Yours truly, 

 

Susanna J. Marcus 
4830 Quade Circle 
Waldorf, MD 20602-3131 
   


